REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA r

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT, FORESTRY AND TOURISM

Tel. No. 061 — 2842856 Cnrof Dr. Kenneth David Kaunda Street
Fax. No. 061 - 229936 & Robert Mugabe Avenue
E-mail: Petrus.Mutevauli@meft.gov.na Private Bag 13306

Enquiries: Mr. Petrus Muteyauli

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Subject: Invitation to participate in the tenth Conference on Climate Change and

Development in Africa (CCDA-X) to be held from 24 to 28 October 2022 in Windhoek,

Namibia

The Namibian Government through the Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism (MEFT)
in collaboration with the Africa Union Commission (AUC), the United Nations Economic
Commission for Africa (UNECA), the African Development Bank (AFDB) and the Pan-African
Climate Justice Alliance (PACJA) will host the tenth Conference on Climate Change and
Development in Africa, 24 to 28 October 2022, Windhoek, Namibia

The aim of the Conference is to create awareness and strengthen the capacity of the African
Union Member States to access, manage, and deliver international and national climate finance.
Furthermore, it will provide a forum for discussion, networking and collaboration for participants
to support member states to mobilize resources in order to effectively implement their Nationally
Determined Contributions. The conference will bring together Government ministers from
different African countries, climate change experts, policymakers, researchers and academics,
as well as representatives of civil society, the private sector, and youth and women’s groups will
participate in the Conference.

In view of the above, the Government of the Republic of Namibia has waived all the VISA
requirements to all delegates coming from countries that are not eligible for VISA upon arrival in
Namibia. The attached document contains list of official Delegates from Nigeria who will
participate in this conference, please allow them to board their flight to Namibia as their entry
into Namibia is guaranteed, through the issuance of VISA upon their arrival in Namibia.

For any enquiries regarding the issuance of VISA upon arrival please conduct Mr. Nehemia
Nghishekwa, the Director of immigration at the Ministry of Home Affairs and Immigration, at:
+264 811292263, E-mail: Secretary.Chiefoflmmigration@mbha.gov.na, or Mr. Timoteus Mufeti,
Environmental Commissioner, at +264811244417, Timoteus.Mufeti@meft.gov.na
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